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Memo: PU/COE/322/2024                                                         Date: 26-09-2024 

 Notice 

 

It is found that due to some technical glitch at the Course Registration portal, students of 

UG and PG 1st Semester, have deposited tuition fee along with examination fee, instead 

of only examination fee. Though tuition fee along with other fees have already been 

deposited by all the UG and PG 1st Semester students during admission. 

The additional tuition fee so deposited by the students may be adjusted against their 2nd 

Semester tuition fee, or else it may be refunded on the basis of application. 

It is assured that the technical issue has now been resolved and the students will not face 

this problem anymore during Course Registration. However, in case of refund, students 

may apply to Finance Officer, attaching the payment receipts of their Admission & Course 

Registration along with Bank details. 

 

              Sd/- 

                                                                                  Controller of Examinations 

      

Copy to: 

1. Registrar. 

2. Finance Officer. 

3. Dean of Students Affairs. 

4. All Heads of the Departments. 
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